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Otago Regional Council contractors will be 
carrying out spraying and mowing work to 
control vegetation at Silver Stream near 
Mosgiel on the banks of the river between 
Wingatui Road and where it meets the Taieri 
River. Dates will be weather dependent, 
with the work planned to start from May and 
expected to be completed by the end of June.
A map of the area to be controlled is 
available on ORC’s website at 
orc.govt.nz/SilverStreamSpraying.
For any enquiries, please contact 
customerservices@orc.govt.nz or 
call 0800 474 082.


